
I believe that the current governor of Oregon, Gov. Brown, has shown wisdom with her emergency orders during the current 
pandemic crisis.  I see no reason to restrict her authority as defined within this bill.

The current rate of vaccinations may soon make this bill moot. And the danger from mutations of the virus should also be 
considered. Any restrictions on the ability of the Governor to act to protect our citizens if these mutations do increase the risk of 
illness and death could be a serious mistake.

No on HB 3177


